Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Sent: Friday, February 3, 2017 9:53 AM
To: Kerry Egan

Cc: Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD

Subject: RE: Closure Request for 2RP-4078-0

RE: Agave Energy * Coyote Compressor Station * 2R-4078 * DOR: 1/4/17
Kerry,
Your request for closure of the above referenced release is approved.

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment. In
addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state,
local laws and/or regulations.

If you have any questions or concerns, and for notification, please contact me.

Mike Bratcher

NMOCD District 2

811 S. First St.

Artesia NM 88210
575-748-1283 Ext 108
mike.bratcher@state.nm.us

From: Kerry Egan [mailto:KEgan@agaveenergy.com]

Sent: Thursday, February 2, 2017 4:13 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>
Subject: Closure Request for 2RP-4078-0

Mike,

| wanted to make sure and send the closure documentation for 2RP-4078-0, the release at the Coyote Compressor
Station. (I apologize for not having the 2RP number to reference when we were discussing it in the office, | made a
mistake when looking through the online files initially, but was eventually able to locate the right oen). Like | had said,
the release of condensate/pipeline liquids occurred due to a failed dump line within the compressor station. The
location is built on solid rock which prevented vertical migration of contamination. We excavated all of the overlying soil
and scraped the rock itself to remove the identifiable contamination. The samples were collected from the sidewalls of
the excavation, just above the rock layer. The final samples (see attached file) are all well below the RRAL for this
location. Having been granted verbal approval for closure, | will proceed with back filling the excavation.

Let me know if you have any questions regarding this release or the closure documentation provided.

| appreciate the help,
Kerry Egan



Environmental Technician

326 W. Quay
Artesia, NM Office: (575) 810-6021 | Cell: (575) 513-8988
Kegan@agaveenergy.com | www.lucid-energy.com
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This email and its attachments may contain information which is confidential and/or legally privileged. If you
are not the intended recipient of this e-mail please notify the sender immediately by e-mail and delete this e-
mail and its attachments from your computer and IT systems. You must not copy, re-transmit, use or disclose
(other than to the sender) the existence or contents of this e-mail or its attachments or permit anyone else to do
SO.



